
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File Ref:  1434743 

17 December 2020 

 

DBCT User Group 
c/o John Hedge 
Partner 
Allens 
Level 26, 280 Queen Street 
Brisbane  Qld  4000 
 
By email: john.hedge@allens.com.au  
  
 
 
Dear Mr Hedge 

The DBCT User Group's submissions regarding section 185 of the QCA Act 

The QCA has received the DBCT User Group's request to issue a notice on DBCT Management Pty Ltd (DBCTM), 

regarding information and documents it may have in its possession relating to the 2019 DBCT draft access 

undertaking, under section 185 of the Queensland Competition Authority Act 1997 (Qld). The QCA notes this 

request was first made in the DBCT User Group's submission of 23 October 2020 and repeated in its submission of 

4 December 2020.  

The QCA is considering this request as part of its review of the 2019 draft access undertaking. The QCA has and will 

continue to inform itself as it sees appropriate and necessary in order to make its final decision in relation to the 

2019 draft access undertaking. 

In order to ensure transparency of process, please be advised that this letter will be published on the QCA's 

website.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Professor Flavio Menezes 
Chair 
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